
2023
CHOCTAW NATION 
GENERAL ELECTION

Contact 580-642-8600 or  Visit www.choctawnation.com/vote for more information on
how to register to vote or to change your name or address on current voting records

Until 1971, Choctaws were not allowed to elect their own tribal leaders. Chiefs were appointed by the President of the 
United States. After the ratification of the Indian Self Determination and Education Assistance Act, Choctaws were allowed 
to have their own tribal constitution to govern these matters. With this, came the responsibility and privilege of voting. 

	 VOTING HELPS TO PROTECT OUR TRIBAL SOVEREIGNTY!

	 IF YOU ARE AT LEAST 18 YEARS OLD AND A CHOCTAW TRIBAL MEMBER, YOU ARE ELIGIBLE TO VOTE 
	 REGARDLESS OF WHERE YOU LIVE.

	 VOTING IS YOUR CHOICE. LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD!

	 YOUR VOTE MATTERS!

EARLY VOTING/SAME DAY REGISTRATION 
JULY 7, 2023 | 8AM-4:30PM 

GENERAL ELECTION/SAME DAY REGISTRATION 
JULY 8, 2023 | 7AM-7PM
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	 REGISTER NOW IF YOU ARE AT LEAST 18 YEARS OF AGE AND A TRIBAL MEMBER OF THE CHOCTAW 	
	 NATION OF OKLAHOMA.

	 CHECK WITH THE VOTER REGISTRATION DEPARTMENT IF YOUR ADDRESS HAS CHANGED, YOU 		
	 HAVE CHANGED YOUR NAME, OR YOU NEED TO UPDATE YOUR RECORDS. 

WHAT TO DO NOW:

Elections give you as a tribal member the chance to decide on your representatives, your legislation, and help 
to protect our Nation’s sovereignty. Please do not miss the chance for your voice to be heard. 
YOUR VOTE MATTERS!


